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Ref.No.MAIT/PY/2182               August 06, 2020 
 
 

Shri A K Purohit 
Head - Registration 
Bureau of Indian Standards 
 

Subject: Pending Industry BIS Application Cases 

 

Respected Sir, 

Greetings from MAIT! 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank BIS for smooth processing of industry applications 

for product certification. However, recently the industry has brought to our notice that there is 

delay from last three weeks in the processing of applications for new license, renewal of license, 

and inclusion of new varieties in the existing license. Since the release of these products into the 

Indian market is subject to approval from BIS, we would like to bring this to your urgent notice, 

with a request to please look into the matter. We would also like to request for a meeting for 

industry deliberations at your earliest convenience. 

 

Since this is an urgent matter, we look forward to your earliest and positive consideration towards 

this request. 

 

With regards, 

 
 
 
 

George Paul 
Chief Executive Officer  

 

CC: Ms. Asha Nangia, Sr. Director, Ministry of Electronics & IT 


